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LAMB & GOAT VALIDATION 

If you were not able to participate in lamb and/or goat validation, you have one more chance!  Lambs/goats 
can be brought to the office parking lot either Monday or Tuesday, October 17 or 18 between 9am-
3pm.  Please call Bailee to set an appointment.  Our office is closed between 12 noon and 1 pm but Bailee 
can validate then if you need her to – just call or email her and set an appointment.  

TRACTOR SUPPLY PAPER CLOVER CAMPAIGN 

Don’t forget to go by Tractor Supply Company and give a donation to the Paper Clover Campaign.  All money 
raised at our local TSC will be split between our 2 counties and will be given to our PLA’s to assist with lead-
ership trainings for our 4-Hers.   

4-H COUNCILS TO MEET 

Hartley County 4-H Council 

Monday, October 17 

6pm 

Channing Community Building 

This meeting is open to all Hartley County 4-Hers who would like to run for an officer position on Hartley 4-H 
Council. 

 

Dallam County 4-H Council 

Monday, October 17 

6pm 

Dallam & Hartley County Extension Office 

You should have received an agenda by email – please check it over so that you can carry out your responsi-
bilities. 

RABBIT VALIDATION 

Please mark your calendars! 

Debbie Todd will be having rabbit validation in Texline on November 7th at 5:00 PM. 

Validation will take place in Dalhart November 10th Starting at 4:00 PM. 

***Remember you must have your rabbits by November 1st and they must be at least 6 weeks old by that 
point 

*****Your rabbit cannot be older than 1 year of age by January 20th 

***Your rabbit must be pedigreed! 
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Breeds that can be shown at Bi-County Stock Show 

Californian 

Florida White 

New Zealand 

Rex 

Satin 

FOOD CHALLENGE PRACTICES NEXT WEEK! 

Dallam County Junior Teams – Sunday, October 16 at 1:30pm at the Extension Office 

Dallam County Intermediate and Senior Team – Monday, October 17 at 4pm at the Extension Office  

Hartley Junior and Intermediate Team – Friday, October 21 at 3:30pm at the Hartley Community Building 

PRACTICES NEXT WEEK 

Swine Skillathon – 4pm at the Extension Office on MONDAY, OCTOBER 17 

Livestock Skillathon – 7:30pm at the Extension Office on MONDAY, OCTOBER 17 

Dallam County Intermediate and Senior Livestock Judging – 4:30pm at the Extension Office on TUESDAY, OC-
TOBER 18.  Bailee is aware of a livestock judging opportunity next Saturday, October 22.  If you are interest-
ed, please let Bailee know.   

WHEELER AND SPEARMAN JACKPOT 

Please see attached for information regarding the Spearman and Wheeler Jackpot that will be held on De-
cember 10th and 11th. 

**VETERAN’S DAY PARADE** 

4-Hers have been invited to ride their horses in the Veteran’s Day Parade!!!  Anyone interested in riding their 
horse in the Veterans Day Parade, please contact Shad Maness.  The parade is November 11th and Shad may 
be contacted at smaness74@gmail.com 

 

**Community Service Opportunity** 

Now through October 31 – Sew soap pouches 

If you would like to sew soap pouches to be donated, please call Avonley Powers at 615-995-9508.  Avonley 
will give you a sample and the supplies you will need.  These need to be returned to the Extension Office no 
later than October 31st at 5:00pm.  
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